
 

  

Traffic Engineering and Parking Divisions 
David C. Dryer, P.E., City Traffic Engineer Suite 100 

215 Martin Luther King, Jr. Boulevard 
P.O. Box 2986 

Madison, Wisconsin  53701-2986 
PH  608 266 4761 

TTY  608 267 9623 
FAX  608 267 1158 

 
July 20, 2011 
 
 
 
Dear Resident/Property Owner: 
 
At the July 19th meeting of the Madison Common Council, a resolution was introduced and referred 
out to the Board of Public Works and the Pedestrian/Bicycle/Motor Vehicle Commission.  This 
resolution titled, “Approving plans and specifications and authorizing the Traffic Engineering 
Division to reallocate roadway width via pavement markings on Segoe Rd from Mineral Point Road 
to Odana Rd and providing buffered bicycle lanes”, is an opportunity for residents to formally voice 
support or opposition to the proposed remarking of Segoe Road with buffered bike lanes. 
 
Meeting dates are as follows: 
 
5:00 P.M. Tuesday, July 26, 2011  
Pedestrian/Bicycle/Motor Vehicle Commission Meeting 
Madison Municipal Building, Room 260 
215 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd, Madison, WI 53703   
 
4:30 P.M. Wednesday, August 3, 2011 
Board of Public Works  
City County Building, Room 108 (Parks Conference Room) 
210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd., Madison, 53703 
 
You are encouraged to attend either meeting to let your position on this project be heard and 
considered by policy makers. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David C. Dryer, P.E., City Traffic Engineer   


